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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE-Update 

June 28, 2022 

 

Last week, Rainycrest was experiencing issues with the air conditioning unit that cools both the 

kitchen and main dining hall. We had temporary changes in Resident dining location and 

seating arrangements and some minor menu changes. 

As of Friday, June 24th we are happy to report that temperatures were stabilized with the 

newly installed interim air conditioning unit and residents have returned to the main dining hall 

for meals.  

Thank you to the maintenance team and contractors for your quick work in resolving the 

situation, to staff in all departments for ensuring Residents quality of care was maintained 

throughout this disruption and to the Residents and families for your patience and 

understanding. 

Henry Gauthier 
President & Chief Executive Officer 
Riverside Health Care 
 
Julie Loveday  
Executive Vice President, Clinical Services & CNE  
Riverside Health Care 


